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BOS -

I have decided to stop shopping in Lake County until the BOS makes a policy that masks are
mandatory in all stores and the policy is strictly enforced. I plan to shop in Ukiah as masks are
mandatory there. Masks save lives.

Regards,
Pierre Cutler
Lakeport

mailto:pierrecutler@gmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@lakecountyca.gov

